
Newsletter August 2019 – next season 
 
Senior League 
 
Pumas and Predators – first matches are on 2nd September 2019, Panthers – first match is on 3rd 
September 2019 
 
Junior League – U14, U15, U16 
 
U14, U15, U16 – first junior league matches are potentially on 9th September 2019. Matches will be 
held every 3 weeks at the Life Centre on a Monday sometime between 5 and 7pm 
 
Junior League - U12, U13 and HIGH5s 
 
Due to the growth of the junior league U12, U13 and HIGH5 matches are planned to be held once a 
month on a Sunday at Heles. We are just waiting on confirmation of dates from the venue. First 
matches will hopefully start on Sunday 22nd September. High 5s will be in the morning and U12 and 
U13 matches in the afternoon. 
 
EnGage – England Netball Affiliation 
 
We know most of our members have now been able to log in and have paid their affiliation fee on the 
new EnGage system but for anyone still having difficulties remember we will be at training this week 
to help you. It is essential you affiliate before the end of August as you are not able to play matches 
without being affiliated. 
 
Plymstock Netball Club Membership 
 
We now only have a small number of memberships outstanding – please remember to log on to our 
website and either confirm or update your details. This will re-register with you with us until July 2020 
and is applicable to all our players including Nippy Netters.  
 
Club membership fees are due BEFORE the 4th September 2019 (excluding Nippy Netters). The 
amount is £55 and this is payable into our account 09-01-28 84963487, please ensure you put the 
players name as the reference. 
 
Training 
 
Lastly just a reminder that junior pre-season training starts again this Wednesday and seniors on 
Thursday - £3pp for 2 weeks (no High5s until 7th September 2019). 
 


